
I am writing this to express my grave concern on the proposed amendment to the immigration law that 
would facilitate automatic and collective expulsion of migrants, refugees and asylum-seekers from the 
borders of the two Spanish enclaves in North Africa, Ceuta and Melilla, depriving them of the right to 
seek asylum and exposing them to the risk of serious human rights violations. 

I would therefore like call on you and the authorities to repeal amendment no 191 to the draft law on 
Public Security, Initiative 121/105, which would lead to violations of the rights of migrants, asylum-
seekers and refugees and constitute a breach of Spain’s obligations under European and international 
human rights law.

Yours respectfully,


